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I encourage you to support HB3076 in support of gun safety.  The voters in the State 

of Oregon have already shown their support for Measure 114.  This is common sense 

gun safety and still allows for the 2nd amendment rights of individuals.  We need 

common sense gun legislation to protect our Oregon citizens, especially our youth.  

Please vote in favor of HB 3076 legislation! 

 

Thank you, 

Don Love 


